CIRCULAR- 22/12/2024

Dear Parents,

1) Few students who have taken admissions this year have not
submitted their UDISE information, because of this, we are
unable to add their names in UDISE Portal . The parents of those
students are requested to submit the above as soon as possible.

2) The School will be closed for winter vacations from 23/12/2024
to 01/01/2025. School will reopen from 02/01/2025.



